Pumpkin Competition

We are excited to announce the launch of our annual pumpkin competition, which will be
taking place this October. Now is prime growing season and there is plenty of sunshine for
your seeds to enjoy.

Hopefully, you may have some seeds at home or can purchase some, if not, there will be a
few seeds available for collection from school, should you wish to collect one to grow. If you
are unable to source, collect or grow seeds, there are still categories for you to enter.

The categories are as follows:

1. Class pumpkin to be judged on size and form. A Year 6 representative will choose a
plant from the green house and will grow on for your class until we are all back
together again.

Heaviest pumpkin

Smallest/cutest pumpkin

Best pair of pumpkins

Best dressed - Hero pumpkin to include key workers

Hero pumpkin picture/collage/artwork

Pumpkin poem.

Nounkwn

The competition is open to all pupils at Surrey Hills All Saints (including our current Year 6,
who will be in Year 7). You have to be in it, to win it!

Happy growing and we look forward to seeing your results in October.




